
Hello Mayfield Infants, 

I just wanted to send you a message to let you know that all the Infant teachers, teaching assistants 
and I are thinking about you. We hope that you are keeping busy and enjoying the lovely sunshine.  

My family have been busy working at home too and it all feels a bit strange. I’m sure that we will get 
used to it after a while. We have made a rainbow for our window to cheer our neighbours up. Maybe 
you could make one too? 

 

I’m sure you are finding lots of exciting things to do – the packs we sent home, Lego challenges and of 
course Joe Wicks’ PE lessons! We would love to hear about it so please send me photos of the projects 
you are doing: (buckj@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk) and I will share these with your teachers and 
teaching assistants. 

Can you remind your parents and carers to look after themselves too – we know that things are 
different at home and that doing school work can be tricky. It is just as important to spend time 
together, for example: cooking dinner, sharing stories, games and spending time safely outdoors. Even 
a little bit of ‘screen time’ is absolutely fine! 

I’ll look forward to receiving your emails and pictures. 

Take care and keep smiling! 

Mrs Buck and the Infant team 

 


